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18th October 2019 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 5 Trip to ‘Beauty and the Beast’ Pantomime – Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that we have booked for Year 5 to see ‘Beauty and the Beast’ at the Gordon Craig 
Theatre on Tuesday 17th December. This will be a rewarding experience to celebrate the end of the pupil’s first 
term at Pix Brook Academy. The pupils will be leaving during the school day and returning at approximately 4:30pm 
(traffic permitting). Please make arrangements to collect your child after the visit. 
 
The total cost of the trip including coach fare, insurance and entrance will be £21.   
 
As you will be aware, school trips require voluntary donations to run.  If the school could afford to pay for each 
pupil to attend the trip, we would do so but unfortunately this is not the case.  Hopefully, we will receive sufficient 
donations for the trip however if we don’t, the trip will not go ahead.  
 
If you find it difficult to pay for this activity, please speak to the academy office. Further information concerning 
assistance available is detailed in BEST’s Charging & Remission Policy, which can be found on the academy website 
or hard copies are available from the academy.  
 
Payment and consent for this trip should be made via ParentMail.  You will need to click the ‘consent’ box before 
making the payment. Deadline for payment/consent is Tuesday 5th November.  
 
Please ensure that we have your current contact details as we will use this number on the day of the trip in case of 
emergency. 
 
A letter with the final details of the visit will be sent out closer to the visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 01462 416243. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs T. Smyth 
Key Stage 2 Teacher 
 

 


